August 31,2016
The Secretary, Asst. Vice President,
BSE Limited, Listing Department,
25" Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, | National Stock Exchange of India,
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 “Exchange Plaza”, Bandra Kurla Complex,
Bandra (East), Mumbai-400051

Re: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations, 2015

Dear Sirs,

This is in continuation to our earlier letter dated July 14, 2016, wherein we had informed
that the Hon’ble ITAT will hear the matters related to Assessment Year (AY) 2008-09 on
August 1, 2016, which was further adjourned to August 31, 2016 on the request of the
Income Tax Department (Department).

In this regard, we wish to inform you that at the hearing held today, the Hon’ble ITAT on
request of the Department has again adjourned the hearing on matters related to AY 2008-09
for September 6, 2016.

You are requested to take the aforesaid information on record.

Thanking you
Yours faithfully,

For New Delhi Television Limited
ol &

Navneet Raghuvanshi

Company Secretary
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